TS-DACS meeting Minutes
New Orleans, LA
14 August 2013
Attending: Claudia Thompson, Mary Lacy, Gordon Daines, Jackie Dean, Hillel Arnold, Sibyl Schaefer, Cory Nimer, several visitors (Matt Black, Bill Landis, Tim Pyatt)
I. Change to TS-DACS charge and rotation of membership

a. Reviewed the proposed change to the TS-DACS charge. Council has requested a minor change and will then approve the change. TS-DACS will become a standing committee with rotating members and DACS will be placed on a continuous review cycle.

b. Reviewed rotation of members to transition to the new subcommittee structure: 2014 (Kate Bowers, Mary Lacy), 2015 (Gordon Daines, Claudia Thompson, Sibyl Schaefer), 2016 (Hillel Arnold, Jackie Dean).

c. Gordon announced that Kate Bowers has resigned her membership on TS-DACS to accept a position on the Standards Committee.

d. Once Council approves the TS-DACS charge change, then the archival community will need to be notified of how to submit change proposals for DACS. It was suggested that an article be done for Archival Outlook.
II. Educational Outreach

a. Publications

i. Cory Nimer has completed an outline for Implementing DACS and is working with Chris Prom to make sure the product meets the Publications Board’s needs. Hopes to start writing in early September and have a draft done by December/January and the final product done by April/May 2014. Will be taking the EAD3 revision into account.

b. Workshops 

i. MARC according to DACS
1. Revision is about halfway done

2. Looking at DACS guidelines and RDA guidelines and how they operate together

ii. DACS 

1. The workshop has been taught twice and has gone well.

2. Emphasizing rules in Part II

3. Workshop is meant to be output neutral

4. Interest from participants in understanding how to use DACS to describe electronic records

iii. Processing Manual workshop (how to develop a processing manual including a discussion of how to implement DACS)

1. Online course that occurs over 4 weeks

2. Makes us of a virtual study group

iv. Possible workshops to develop

1. Part II workshop

2. Workshop on applying DACS to digital records 

III. DACS website

a. Matt Black joined us to talk about what Drupal can and cannot do.

b. Reviewed the navigation structure. We want to provide a fuller directory from the front page and have a dropdown directory on each page. Hillel will work with Matt to see what we can do

c. Hillel will hardcode the URLs for the footnotes so that they function properly

d. Sibyl will put together a URL structure proposal

IV. Examples

a. Getting examples has been really difficult. Talked about ways to get examples:

i. Talk to sections and roundtables (Description, EAD)

b. Talked about where to put user generated examples

i. Use the comments feature of Drupal

ii. Set up a related examples page (something like the External Standards link for the Standards Portal)

